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Al-Sakinah Palace 
Amman, Jordan 

March 28th, 2008 
To: The Rt. Rev. Dr. Samuel Kobia 
General Secretary of The World Council of Churches 
P.O. Box 2100 
CH-1211 Geneva 2 
Switzerland 
 
 
Dear Rev. Dr. Kobia, 
 

Thank you very much for your letter of March 18th 2008 expressing your support for 
the A Common Word initiative. I remember very clearly your visit to us last year, and our 
conversation then. Your continuous efforts towards, and enthusiasm for, frank and well-
intentioned inter-religious dialogue are very heartening to us. Thus we welcome your 
delegation and look forward to meeting it in April or May 2008, God Willing, here in Jordan, 
in order to discuss ways—based on the A Common Word document—in which we may 
collaborate for a mutual greater good. Please, however, double-check with us by e-mail closer 
the time, as we have a constantly-changing and uncertain schedule; and please give the 
number of a direct phone line to facilitate communication, to avoid last minute 
inconveniences.  

Sending you our best wishes, 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

 
H.R.H. Prince Ghazi bin Muhammad bin Talal 
Personal Envoy and Special Advisor to H.M. King Abdullah II; 
Chairman of the Board of The Royal Aal al-Bayt Foundation for 
Islamic Thought. 
 
P.S. Signed copy to follow Deo Volente. 
 


